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Report on City Council Bill 17-0109
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TO Mr. Kyron Banks DATE: September 15,2017

Office of the Mayor
2™ floor, City Hall

RE: Comments on City Council Bill 17-0109/Rezoning of 1700 South Road

This office has reviewed the plat and all accompanying documents of the above mentioned bill,
and upon review have determined that the rezoning of 1700 South Road does not affect the
interest of this office and therefore we are in support of City Council Bill 17-0109.

Sincerely,

2 Frn

David Framm




